
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE              August 22, 2018 

CONTACT: Rep. Jim Steineke                            (608) 266-2418 

 

Rep. Steineke Push for I-41 Improvements Heard by Governor 
 

MADISON – Assembly Majority Leader Jim Steineke (R-Kaukauna) released the following 

statement in response to Governor Walker’s calling on the Department of Transportation to 

evaluate expanding the Interstate 41 Corridor in the Fox Valley between Appleton and DePere: 

 

“I am gratified to see the Governor’s sense of urgency in this incredibly important project for the 

Fox Valley. Working with my colleagues in the legislature, I am happy to see Governor Walker 

also recognizing the need for I-41 to expand in order to fit the growing needs of our thriving 

communities. I look forward to continuing this important work for Fox Valley families and 

businesses.” 
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